

MESSAGE TO PARENTS

University Park is helping to end homelessness in our community!

IN SUPPORT OF DENVER'S ROAD HOME Help Us Put Homelessness to Bed



Dear Parents,

PJ Day is Denver's Road Home annual fundraiser to help the homeless, which will be held **Thursday**, **February 5**, **2015**. PJ Day serves as a reminder to all of us that not everyone has a place to put on their pajamas and sleep at night.

Our school has a chance to help the homeless by participating in PJ Day. Here are some ways you can help:

- Donate money and wear your PJs to school on Thursday, February 5th!!
- . Bring your dollars and cans of food by February 5th!

DID YOU KNOW...

There are more than 2,000 homeless students that attend DPS.

Throughout the metro-Denver area, there are more than 13,000 homeless children, women and men.

- More than 5,000 live in Denver
- 53% are families with children

One in four homeless persons are considered newly homeless, which means they have been homeless for less than one year and this is the first time they are homeless.

Top reasons for homelessness are:

- Job loss
- Housing costs
- Family breakup

Denver's Road Home has supported efforts to help thousands of people find homes, employment and shelter.

Help put homelessness to bed by getting your child to wear their PJs to school on PJ Day.

DenversRoadHome.org • pjday.org







Founding Sponsor



Hosted By



Questions? Contact Jennifer Hallam at 720.339.0626 or jhallam@bkd.com